
6. 2000/01 ROADING PROGRAMME

Officer responsible Author
City Streets Manager Sharon O’Neill, Projects Manager

Corporate Plan Output:  Capital Expenditure

The purpose of this report is to provide Board members with an update of progress for
projects in the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board area which are programmed in the
budget for the 2000/01 financial year (see attachment).

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That the information be received.

Please Note



